PUBLIC CONSULTATION

PROCEDURE FOR MINOR
MODIFICATIONS TO
SUBSIDIARY PLANS

The Planning Authority notifies the public that it is
carrying out an amendment to Regulation 7 of
Legal Notice 71/07 for the Procedure for Minor
Modifications to Subsidiary Plans to bring it in line
with the provisions of the Development Planning
Act 2016.

The amendment outlines the procedure that an
application involving a change and, or
establishment of zoning needs to follow.

The proposed amendments to the legal notice
maybe viewed on the Authority's website
www.pa.orgmt/public-consultation.

Individuals and organisations are being invited to
send their submissions pertaining to this
amendment. Representations are to be made in
writing and addressed to the:

Director of Planning,

Plonning Directorate (Minor Modifications to
Subsidiary Plans),

P.O. Box 200, Marsa, MRS 1000

or can be sent through email address:
minor.modification@pa.orgmt

Submissions should reach the Authority by
Monday 20th February 2017.
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